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FAITH IN ACTION

CARITAS AWARD
The Caritas Love in Action
Award was presented to the
pupils in the AC for their work
in the school garden, litter
picking in the community and
delivering donations to
Nightsafe.

To receive more Good
News, follow us on

Instagram

@CatholicLifeStBedesBlackburn

The social justice group
delivered assemblies at the
start of Advent to introduce the
school Advent campaign. In
exchange for wearing a
Christmas jumper, pupils
donated toiletry  items which
were then delivered to the
Caritas Homeless Shelter in
Manchester. 

CASTLERIGG
During March, a group of Year 8
pupils visited Castlerigg Retreat
Centre in Keswick. The pupils
were joined by students from St.
Augustine’s. They enjoyed the
many activities and spiritual
opportunities that enhanced
their faith journey. 
 

CONFIRMATION 2024
If you have a child in Year 8, who
wishes to receive the Sacrament
of Confirmation, please contact
Mrs Donlon or Mr Pollard.
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Staff and pupils of the social
justice group helped to
organise the ‘Festive Stalls’
on the same evening as the
Performing Arts Showcase in
December. Our wider school
community was welcomed
and money from the stalls
was given to a local charity.

LENT SERVICES
During Lent, our Prayer
Leaders have delivered
assemblies to all pupils to
highlight the importance of
Lent. They also used this
opportunity to promote our
Lent charity, CAFOD. Pupils
took part in a ‘wear your own
sports top’ event in PE.

PRAYER ROOM
The prayer room is open for
pupils and staff on Thursdays
for a quiet space. There is a
prayer room visitor book to
record visitor reflections
when using this space.
During Lent, Year 7 pupils
and their prep tutors have
visited the prayer room for a
short reflection during prep
time.


